
Dear Parent, 

 

This is to inform you that the online lottery for Class 1 admissions, as scheduled by KVS, will be 

conducted on 25th March 2025. 

 

Interested parents are requested to assemble at the school premises (Secondary Assembly Area) at 

10:00 AM on the same day. 

 

For any further queries, please feel free to contact the school office. 


